
From: Akhavannik, Huda 
Sent: Monday, October 17, 2016 3:12 PM 
To: Schichlein, Lisa (GE Power) (lisa.schichlein@ge.com) 
Cc: Scott.Murray@ge.com 
Subject: Model No. RAJ-II Acceptance Review Status 
 
Lisa, 
 
As we discussed on the phone today, I have a review team set up and an approved schedule to 
begin our acceptance review of the Model No. RAJ-II package. 
 
I expect to issue any requests for supplemental information (RSIs) by mid-November and would 
request responses by early December. 
 
Assuming we find the application acceptable after the RSI responses, we would send our first 
round RAI responses by early February 2017.  Assuming we receive RAI responses by early 
March, we could issue the final CoC/SER by April.   
 
I will be in touch with respect to how the acceptance review is going and our final proprietary 
review determination. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Huda  
 

 
Huda Akhavannik 
Mail stop: TWFN-4-B34 
Division of Spent Fuel Management 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
11555 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD 20852 
301-415-5253 
 


